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Mark Choon has been General 
Manager of The Peninsula Manila 
since 2016. His commitment to 
The Peninsula Hotels, however, 
spans nearly two decades. Prior to 
his appointment at The Peninsula 
Manila, Mr. Choon held key 
executive positions at several other 
Peninsula locations in both Asia 
and North America. Most recently, 
he spent several years as Hotel 

Manager for The Peninsula Tokyo; 
he also served as Hotel Manager 
at The Peninsula Bangkok, and 
held various posts at The Peninsula 
Chicago, including Night Manager 
and Resident Manager.

A native of the United States, 
Mr. Choon received a degree 
in Communications from the 
University of Wisconsin-Madison, 
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and a certificate in the Essentials 
of Hospitality Management from 
Cornell University. He speaks 
fluent Korean in addition to his 
native English, and his interests 
include traveling, cooking and 
mountain biking.


